JANUARY: colendar



JANUARY newsletter

WELCOME BACK

We hope you were able to find some time to rest, rejuvenate and be together over the holiday break.

It is nice having the children back, and hearing about the special memories you made together.

• •

. .

SNOW DAYS

We follow the Fulton County School weather closures.

If Fulton County cancels school, has a virtual day due to weather, or delays their opening, St. David's Preschool will be closed.

2025-26 SCHOOL YEAR REGISTRATION

Priority Registration for current families will begin January 10th, (with discounted registration fee until February 10th).

Open Registration begins February 11th.

We welcome students ages 16 months to 5 years.

Please share your experience of our school with your friends and neighbors.

We would love to meet them and offer a tour!

MLK HOLIDAY

January 20

Preschool will be closed in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day

BUNDLE UP

The children enjoy going outside, even when it is cold!
Please send your child with a coat, hat and mittens each day.

CONFRENCES

January 27-31

Our teachers look forward to sharing your child's progress with you.

In-person conferences will be held during school hours. Please be on the lookout for more information from your child's teacher.